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TEXAS ANNUAL CONFERENCE  
The TAC is just around the corner! Donôt forget to reserve your hotel 

for the conference. The rooms are filling up quickly. For more             

information  about this yearôs event lodging and relevant forms, visit 

the conference website at https://www.txcumc.org/tac2018 

  

Online Registration is for all Clergy and their spouses, and for 

District and Local Church Delegates to Annual Conference.  

An email containing registration information with a link for      

registration has been sent to all delegates.  

Please click on the link then click on ñRegister as a Guestò.  

Å Guests and laity who are not delegates do not need to register.  

Å If you do not have access to the web or email, please call the          

district office and ask us to help you get registered online.  

The deadline for pre-registration is May 3rd at 12:00 
noon. 

Mar-Apr 2018 

Texas Annual Conference of 
United Methodist Church  

West District  

mailto:wandajbess@att.net


HOTEL RESERVATIONS FOR TAC 2018 
The Texas Annual Conference is around the 

corner, and it is time to make plans. The 

TAC will be held at The Woodlands United 

Methodist Church,  2200 Lake Woodlands 

Dr, The Woodlands, 77380.  

 
 

Marriot Waterway  
1601 Lake Robbins Dr, The Woodlands, 77380.  
$150.00 per night  
Codeword for the reservation will be United Methodist Annual Conference 2018.  
Please call 1-800-228-9290 to make your reservation. 
 

Westin at The Woodlands 
2 Waterway Square, The Woodlands, 77380.  
$149.00 per night  
Codeword for the reservation will be Texas Annual Conference Room Block    
Overflow 2018.  
Please call 281-419-4300 to make your reservation. 
 

Please make your reservations now so that you can take advantage of the            

conference rate at these two  hotels. Rooms are on a first come, first serve basis 

due to the limited number of contracted rate rooms.  

  н 

Pastors, Local Church Delegates and District Delegates are asked to attend 

the Pre-Conference briefing and orientation meeting on  

April 22nd, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. 

Location:  Christ UMC 

The orientation will discuss key events at Annual Conference, proposed Resolutions        

Amendments as well as include basic information about the site, meals, etc.   

PRE CONFERNECE MEETING 

TEMPLO DEL ESPIRITU SANTOôS 20TH ANNIVERSARY     

CELEBRATION 

Join Templo in celebrating their 20th Anniversary on March 10th, 2018 at 2:oo PM. 

Guest speaker will be retired Bishop Joel Martinez. 

3745 Elaine Drive Bryan, TX  77808 

For more information contact Carmen Sleek at (979) 575-0872 



LENTEN LUNCHES 

Wednesdays during lent, Christ UMC will host a light lunch in the Fellowship 
Hall, and will host different pastors from our district to provide a brief Lenten 
reflection.  
 
Every Wednesday of Lent season from  
12 p.m. ï 1 p.m.  
(Except March 13) 
 
Christ UMC Fellowship Hall 
4201 State Hwy 6 South  
College Station, TX 77845 

 

For more information email Daniel Lumpee at  

daniellumpee@christ-umc.org  

A&M UMC 

Bayôs Chapel  

Bellville UMC 

Blue UMC 

Brenham Pleasant Grove 

Bryan Lee Chapel 

Bryan Wesley UMC 

Chappell Hill UMC 

Cooks Point UMC 

Dobbin Pleasant Grove 

Farris Chapel UMC 

FUMC Centerville 

FUMC Giddings 

FUMC Hemsptead 

Gause UMC 

Kosse UMC 

Lee Chapel UMC 

Lexington UMC 

McKenzie Chapel  

FUMC Marlin 

Navasota Lynn Grove 

Richards UMC 

Richards Bay Chapel 

Shiro UMC 

Paige UMC 

Pleasant Retreat UMC 

Wesley UMC 

Wheelock UMC 

Yarborough Chapel 

 

APPORTIONMENTS PAID IN FULL 

о 

mailto:daniellumpee@christ-umc.org


CHRIST UMC HAS A NEW MINISTRY 
Christ United Methodist Church is 
starting a new, no fee ministry:  
Friends Gathering Respite Care.   

This ministry is designed to provide 
an interval of rest or relief to a        
primary caregiver of a loved one who 
has been diagnosed with dementia 
or other debilitating disease. A            
regularly  scheduled  respite can ease 
the strain on caregivers and benefit 
persons with the disease by allowing 
them to  socialize, exercise, and     
receive mental stimulation. 
 

Friends Gathering will meet the first and third Thursdays of each month in the youth 
room of the Annex building at CUMC from 10:00 am ï 1:00 pm.  We will have a        
devotion, signing, fun facts, chair exercise and physical activities, entertainment, 
games, and lunch.   

We would appreciate your letting your congregation know about this ministry. One   
sign-up form is included.  Forms may also be gotten from the CUMC website under 
Care.  

We plan to hold our first meeting Thursday, Feb. 1.   

Thanks so much.  If you have any questions, please feel free to  contact 

Anne Boyle, 979-690-0782, amboyle1951@gmail.com   

Claire Cook, 979-204-6332, wausteclaire@verizon.net 

Rev. Judy Draper, 979-690-0636, jdraper@suddenlink.net 

п 

 

March 2, 2018 - 10 a.m. ï Followed by 

Lunch 

First United Methodist Church -   

Heritage Room 

506 East 29th Street, Bryan 

 

Contact Person ï Rev. Shelby Rowan, 
shelbyrowan@suddenlink.net,  

979-822-2769 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER  

mailto:amboyle1951@gmail.com
mailto:shelbyrowan@suddenlink.net


  р 

This month we will begin a workplace mentoring       
program - a local company will host a group of 9th 
grade students once a month at their workplace.  The 
goal is to keep the students and their mentors        
connected until the student graduates from High 
School.  Wouldn't it be great if a few churches could 
do something similar?  I would still love to see an   
intentionally faith-based mentoring program 
form.  We are getting some volunteers from A&M 
UMC and that is a start. The church has been very 
supportive.   

PEOPLE OF FAITH MENTORING     
CHILDREN OF PROMISE 

Big Brothers, Big Sisters has operated under the belief that inherent in   

every child is the ability to succeed and thrive in life. 

We are in need of a space 

where we can provide our 

children with computers 

and resources that will  

allow them to do their 

homework and meet with 

their mentor. 

If your church is able to lend 

out a helping hand to this 

great  organization, then 

please contact Terry 

Dougherty for more              

information.  

Terry Dougherty at 

tdougherty@bigmentor.org or 

by phone at  (979) 224-3660. 

FUMC Huntsville  

CELEBRATION WOMENôS MINISTRY  

Guest speaker: Rev. Wanda Bess 

Monday, March 26, 2018 

Meeting starts at 6 p.m. with a light supper, and a time of praise and   
worship before we hear our speaker. Free to all women and teens, and a 
nursery is provided for young children. American Sign Language (ASL) 
Translation Provided.  
 
Celebration Womenôs Ministry is a woman to woman ministry based on 
the Luke 4:18-19 scripture. Our focus is Salvation, Healing and Equipping. 
We invite all women to attend.  
No reservations needed. 

mailto:tdougherty@bigmentor.org


Be Present At Our Table Lord 

Join Bryan FUMC in celebrating 150 years of loving and serving the 
Lord. Written by Rev. Rick Sitton, Rev. Jennifer Webber and Jeff 
Hobbs, this dramatic musical will take you through the 150 year 
journey and history of FUMC Bryan.  

Rev. David Henry is producing  the musical and their own choir is 
singing. Judge Travis Bryan will be portraying his  ancestor,        
William J. Bryan, who donated the land to the church.  Don House 
will be portraying his father Rev. Dr. Morris House.  This is also a 
worship experience. Do not miss out on this wonderful experience.  

Date: April 21, 2018     

Times: 2 p.m. and 7 p.m.  Dessert, coffee, tea will be served. 

Tickets: $15 for Adults & $10 for Children  

Call the church office at (979) 779-1324 for tickets.  

BRYAN FUMC IS CELEBRATING 150 YEARS 

Date: April 28, 2018  

Time: 9 a.m. to 11:30 
a.m. 

FUMC Conroe 

ñYou Say Goodbye...I Say 
Hello" an Itinerancy &  

Relocation Event Presented by The Center for   
Clergy Excellence 

 
At the direction of the Bishop and Cabinet, all relocating clergypersons and P/

ITINERANCY & RELOCATION  

WEST DISTRICT MISSIONAL EXCELLENCE GRANTS FOR 2018 

West District Missional Excellence Grants may be requested to support new or expanding 

ministries of the church, and to assist churches participating in mission trips.   

If you are unsure if your ministry or project qualifies for this funding,  please contact  

Don Montgomery at Donald.Montgomery@tamus.edu  or the district office at  979-690-5627.  

You can access the forms on the district website at: www.west-district.org.   

Click on District Ministries and then Grant Application.  

Forms should be completed before April 30, 2018 and sent to:    

West District Office 

4205 State Hwy 6 South 

College Station, TX 77845 с 

mailto:donald.montgomery@tamus.edu?subject=Mission%20Grant
http://west-district.org/img/District%20mission%20grant%20application%206-2016.pdf


MARCH  

APRIL   

March 2ðWorld Day of Prayer  10:00 AM   FUMC Bryan 

March 3 ï DCOM Meeting   9:30 AM   District Office 

March 5ðDCOM Meeting   9:00 AM   District Office 

March 10ðTemplo Del Espiritu Santo UMC    2:00 PM     
  

          Anniversary Celebration  
March 12-16 ð Spring Break 

March 14ðHeart Spring and    10:00 AM   Live Feed  

         Texas Methodist Foundation https://www.txcumc.org/strongertogether  

March (Weds) ð Lenten Lunches  12:00 PM         Christ UMC Fellowship Hall 

March 26 ðCelebration Womenôs   6:00 PM   FUMC Huntsville 
           Ministry  
          (Guest Speaker Rev. Wanda Bess)   

West District  

Calendar 

April 1 ð Easter Sunday 

April 9-11 ð Cabinet Meets   9:00 AM   UMSC  

April 22ðPre Conference Meeting  4:00 PM   Christ UMC, CS 

April 28 ð Itinerancy & Relocation   9:00 AM   FUMC Conroe 

MAY   
May 15 ð Finance Team Meeting  5:30 PM   District Office 

     Trustees Team Meeting  5:30 PM   District Office 

      Church Building and   5:30 PM   District Office 
      Location Meeting  

      Support and Resource   6:30 PM   District Office 
      Team Meeting 

May 27-30 ð Texas Annual Conference                The Woodlands, TX 

т 

https://www.txcumc.org/strongertogether
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